
 

 

Submitted via RESS 
 
May 19, 2020 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Subject:  Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 Emergency 

   OEB File Number: EB-2020-0133 
 
In response to the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) letter to stakeholders dated May 14, 2020, Hydro 
Ottawa Limited (“Hydro Ottawa”) wishes to confirm interest in participating in the consultation process 
regarding a deferral account relating to impacts from the COVID-19 emergency in the electricity and 
natural gas sectors. 
 
Hydro Ottawa will not be seeking cost awards for this proceeding. 
 
All correspondence related to this consultation should be addressed to:  
 

Greg Van Dusen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro Ottawa Limited  
2711 Hunt Club Road, PO Box 8700  
Ottawa, ON  K1G 3S4  
Email: GregoryVanDusen@hydroottawa.com   
Telephone: 613-738-5499, ext. 7472  

 Cell: 613-806-1001 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Greg Van Dusen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs/Directeur, Affaires réglementaires 
Tel./tél.: 613-738-5499 | ext./poste 7472 
Cell: 613-806-1001 
GregoryVanDusen@hydroottawa.com 
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